
 

 
Warminster Area Board – Selwood Update 

Alcock Crest & Westleigh 
 

 All 42 tenanted properties have met with members of the Selwood team. 

During this meeting, a housing needs assessment was carried out to 

understand each tenants’ personal circumstances. 

 Two tenants have accepted a new property and will be moving in the new next 

weeks.  

 Skips have been delivered to Alcock Crest and Westleigh for the tenants to use 

in preparation for moving. These are secured and access limited to tenants to 

ensure no misuse. 

 Existing empty properties have had security panels installed on the doors and 

windows. 

 As further flats become vacant, we will ensure that they are secured. 

 Essential repairs and servicing will continue on properties whilst tenants 

remain in their homes. 

 Structural inspections continue to be undertaken to ensure the interim safety 

of the building until all residents have been rehoused. The next inspection at 

these blocks is scheduled for 19th March. 

 Drop-in sessions at Cobbett House are available for tenants who have 

questions or concerns, alongside the dedicated phone number and email 

address already in place.  


